
I am in favor of the passage of SB 1070 and of the amendments proposed to include timber 
harvesting into the regulations. Logging and tree plantations have massive climate impacts on 
both public and private lands.  It is absolutely essential to an effective climate agenda to include 
regulation of these endeavors and I believe that the proposed amendments  from the November 
2nd, 2017 workgroup meeting are a good step in the direction of abating disastrous 
CO2  emissions. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Regards, 
Alice Shapiro 
Portland, OR 
  

 


